January 2022

Newsletter

A friendly Reminder...

- * Please remember to check to see if your child's outdoor wear is clearly labeled. By doing so, you will greatly help teachers to avoid confusion while kids are getting ready to go outside!
- Please note that we follow the <u>McFarland School District's</u> <u>weather-related school closing</u> <u>policy</u>, so we will automatically be closed when McFarland Schools are closed.
 - You will receive a
 <u>confirmation email</u> from
 Asra the morning of the
 weather-related closing.

Dear Parents,

- * There will be changes coming to the school this spring. Depending on how many children are enrolled and if we have a group size of at least 8 to 10 children, we plan to convert the two-year-old classroom into an exclusive space for our 4k children. In doing so, the space will allow us to provide extra enrichment activities and create opportunities for hands-on learning.
- The preschool classroom will be divided into two classrooms to accommodate our two-year olds and three-year-olds.



AFCC's Federal Identification #: 20-0615284